
GP help wanted with audit of research requests

The BMA have requested help from GPs in developing standards for research requests. If you receive any requests from researchers between now

and 29 January 2016 that you would be willing to share with the BMA&rsquo;s Ethics department, or if you would like more information please contact

Hannah Quigan (hquigan@bma.org.uk or 020 3058 7463).


